
Hello Strikeholders, 
 
 Thank you for being a strikeholder. I really upped my game from shooting in the 700 to breaking 
through and shooting 800’s. It was a strange year for all of us.  In Indianapolis gave me one of his 300 ring’s 
since I shoot first my 300. My second 300 came on the last day of November of 2020, also on the lanes I bowled 
a total of 4 800’s.  I have designed Bowlology Academy that has four programs. I was able to attend two PBA 
Tournaments. Earlier in this year Bowler’s Journal senior writer Dennis Bergendorf put an article in the April 
edition about Bowlology book.  This program will hopefully take place in the next couple of months. I was really 
surprised to get into the USBC Hall of Fame committee. Thank You and have a Happy & Healthy New Year.  
 
       Josh Hyde,  
                 Bowlologist B.L.P  
 

  

1022 Pike Shore Dr.  
Warsaw, Indiana  46580  

Contact person:  

Josh Hyde, Senior Editor  

joshhydebowling@gmail.com  

Business Ph: 574 -306-2076 
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BOWLOLOGY 
Tenth Frame 

Credentials: 
Honorary PBA Member  since 

2001 
 

PBA Hall of Fame Committee 
Member since 2014  

 
IBMA Member since 2006  

 
USBC Bronze Level Coach  

 
Author of “Bowling from 

Another View” 
 

Vise Regional Pro-Staff Member 
 

Senior Editor of Josh Hyde ’s 
Bowling Newsletter  

 
2–  300 Games 

 
1–  299 Game 

 
1–  290 Game 

 
19– 700 Series  

 
837 High Series  

In the Pocket 

Mission Statement: 
To provide bowling fans important bowling news, thoughtful analysis, and 
keen observations about professional and regional bowling tournaments. 

 
Vision: 

To be the highest quality bowling publication that the author 
can create using the best of his knowledge and observation. 

http://www.joshhydebowling.com/gutter-col



